
Archbishop  Borders  School  Holds
Open House
Archbishop Borders School will host an open house on Tuesday, November 16 at
9:30 a.m. Retired Archbishop William D. Borders will be on hand to greet visitors to
the school, located at 201 S. Conkling Street in southeast Baltimore. The event is
open to the public.

The goal of the event is to broaden the awareness of the school and its mission in the
community, by informing people about the school’s safe, nurturing environment,
high achievement level and outreach to its diverse community.

Archbishop  Borders  is  a  participating  school  in  the  Archdiocese’s  Partners  in
Excellence  Program,  which  offers  tuition-assistance  to  low-income families  with
students enrolled in Catholic schools in Baltimore city.

For more information about the open house or to learn more about Archbishop
Borders School, contact Principal Cathy Marshall at 410-276-6534.
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